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Pamela Martin

From: Erin Young m>

Sent: May 21, 2025 5:59 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Central Saanich Mayor,  Councilors and Staff:  Im writing to request that you provide more piclkeball 
only outdoor courts in Brentwood Bay or Central Saanich.  The 2 courts that are at centennial Park are 
insuffient to keep up with the growing demand of this sport . Pickleball is largest growing sport in North 
Amercia . There has never been more demand for courts than now,  especially since the permanent  closure 
of the Wain Park courts this spring. The multi purpose  courts that are planned at the lacrosse box is 
appreciated in thought but  with multi lines on the court they are  truely unacceptable as too many  lines on 
a court are extremely distracting.  I don't think tennis players would find them acceptable to play their game 
on either.   If there is any place that could accommodate 2 or more courts i would be truely grateful  and  the 
additional courts  would  be respected and  appreciated by our community.    
Thankyou for taking this request into consideration.   
Best regards,  
Erin Young  
Marchant Road  
Brentwood Bay, BC  

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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